December 14, 2010









Dear Colleagues: 

We are pleased to announce the establishment of the CSI chapter of Phi Beta Delta, a national honor society dedicated to recognizing scholarly achievement in international education. Our chapter, to be known as Eta Lambda, will be formally chartered and its initial membership inducted on 
May 4, 2011. 
The goals of CSI’s chapter are to:
· Recognize achievement in international education
· Increase the recognition, credibility and importance of international experiences.
· Develop a network of individuals (students, faculty and staff) who have had meaningful international experiences, as well as scholarly achievement in the related disciplines.

We would like to ask that you help us identify faculty and staff with international expertise; students who have had international exposure and demonstrate high scholastic achievement; and international students who have exhibited academic achievement and contributions to the College of Staten Island.

For more information about Phi Beta Delta, please visit the society’s website at www.phibetadelta.org.  Use PBD@csi.cuny.edu for all correspondence.
Please send us your nominations for the committee’s consideration by March 1, 2011. This will provide time for us to review each candidate carefully and ensure the quality and integrity of the program. Thank you very much for your support of this initiative. 
Sincerely,

Francisco Soto




Ann Helm

Chapter Co-Coordinator 



Chapter Co-Coordinator

On behalf of the Organizing Committee:

Winnie Brophy, Isabella Cardona, Barbara Clark, Susan Holak, Qimei Luo, Jane Marcus-Delgado, Deborah Popper, Christine Flynn Saulnier, Susan Sullivan, Christopher Tingue and Alan Zimmerman,

Eta Lambda Chapter


Phi Beta Delta, Honor Society for International Scholars
